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"TO SAYITWASA BEAUTIFULDAYWOULDNOT
BEGINTOEXPLAINIT. IT WASTHATDAYWHEN
THEENDOFSUMMERINTERSECTSPERFECTLY

WITHTHESTARTOFFALLέ

~ Ann Patchett



FROM MAYOR GIACOMAZZA & SUPERVISORBURKE

The month of August brought us many good 
experiences and further exemplified that Woodbury 
is a community of caring.  This was clearly seen with 
the amount of help and encouragement given to the 
two families impacted by the fire on Shuit Place.

We want to wish each family in Woodbury to 
continue to enjoy the last few days of summer. Be 
with family, love, give to others, offer kindness 
because life is precious and goes too quickly.   Till 
September.

Godspeed,

Mayor Giacomazza and Supervisor Burke 

supervisor@woodburyny.us

mayor@villageofwoodbury.com
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WOODBURY EMSAT

CAMP REZ

Thank you to Debbie and the 
ŜƴǘƛǊŜ ǘŜŀƳ ŀǘ ²ƻƻŘōǳǊȅΩǎ 9a{ ŦƻǊ 
taking our Rez Campers through 
some invaluable information and 
teachings!

Camp 
Rez 

always 
learning!
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DOG PARK RENOVATED AND REOPENEDON AUGUST20TH!

WELCOME BACKTO ALL OUR FURRYFRIENDSȣ4HE TOWN BOARD HOPESYOU

ARE ENJOYINGTHE NEW IMPROVEMENTS.
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UPDATE ON RIDGE ROAD
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Á Woodbury Residents, we are sharing the below photos to show the extensive damage to the Ridge Road bridge and hopefully bringunderstanding why 
the bridge was completely closed for repair. 

Á We understand this has been an inconvenience to residents living in the area. We are working with our consultants and various government agencies to 
return the bridge to service as quickly as possible. (Hopefully by mid-Fall) 

Á The latest update: (As reported at the last Village meeting of August 16th) We recently held several productive meetings withthe Department of 
Emergency Services, FEMA, and the DEC. The DEC is on board with our repair plan with a few minor "tweaks". 

Á Our goal is to ensure that this does not happen again. By doing the repairs properly and installing a bridge maintenance program moving forward, your 
Village Board believes, this 90-year-old piece of Woodbury history can be here for generations to come.



CONGRATULATIONS, THANK YOU, AND ANNOUNCEMENTS
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Å On Tuesday, August 23rd Deacon Paul Weireter was named Knights of 
#ÏÌÕÍÂÕÓ Ȱ+ÎÉÇÈÔ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 9ÅÁÒȱ ÆÏÒ ÈÉÓ ÃÏÎÔÒÉÂÕÔÉÏÎÓ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 
Woodbury Community. 

Å %ÎÄ ÏÆ 3ÕÍÍÅÒ 0ÉÃÎÉÃ ÁÔ 3ÔȢ 0ÁÔÒÉÃËȭÓ ÉÓ ÔÁËÉÎÇ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÏÎ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ άίÔÈ 
from 1pm to 4pm.  Free entry, all are welcome @ 26 Hunter St. in Highland 
Mills.  Food Donations are gladly accepted.  There will be fun for all ages.

Å Woodbury Ambulance recognized Ben Conques and Susan Klein Arent  40th

Anniversary on August 22nd.  Amazing dedication and we thank you for your 
service!

Å Marian Tipaldo has retired from her position at the Village Building 
Department.  Marian dedicated 20 years of service to our Woodbury 
residents.  We wish Marian all the best on the new chapter in her life.

Thank you, Jesus Gomez for all your years of service as Village 
Trustee.  All the best in your new chapter in life.

Congratulations to Trustee Tara Burek Gerver on having been 
appointed to fill the role of Deputy Mayor.  

Let us welcome your newest Trustee Susan Ciriello  to the Village 
Board. Congratulations and thank you Susan for your dedication to 

our community.



UPCOMING EVENTS
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